Sunday, May 21, the ladies of
St. Mary’'s Catholic church, Mt.
Leonard, had a farewell break-
fast honoring the pastor, Rev.
James Mohan of Marshall, who
is leaving May 24 for a visit
to his home in Ireland. He will
return in about six weeks to the
United States and will be sta-
tioned elsewhere. There were 72
members of the congregation
present. Everyone wishes Father
Mohan a safe journey. He has
been pastor here since Father
Fred Barnett was sent to Marce-
line, Mo, almost two years ago.
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